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City facilities close doors to walk-in traffic amid Stay Home, Stay Safe order 

In doing its part to encourage the public to honor the county-wide Stay Home, Stay Safe order, the City 

of Lockhart is closing doors to walk-in traffic until further notice at many facilities it operates. 

 

CITY HALL 

 

City Hall will close its doors to the public at 5 p.m. Tuesday, March 31 and will remain closed to walk-in 

traffic until further notice. Please call 512-398-3461 for assistance. 

 

Utilities payments 

 

• In person at Municipal Court: Make utility payments at the drive-thru window, 1914 W. San 

Antonio Street. Hours are 8 a.m.-5 p.m. Monday-Friday. 

 

• Online: Visit this website … https://www.municipalonlinepayments.com/lockharttx 

 

• By phone: 512-398-3461 

 

• Drop boxes: Drive-thru drop box on Market Street. There is also one by the 308 W. San 

Antonio Street entrance. 

 

Development Services 

 

https://www.municipalonlinepayments.com/lockharttx


Processing materials may be dropped off at the gray basement door of Lockhart City Hall. Call 

(512)398-3461, ext. 237 for staff assistance. 

 

 

DR. EUGENE CLARK LIBRARY 

 

The Dr. Eugene Clark Library is closing until further notice.  

 

• Curbside service has been suspended effective 5 p.m. Monday, March 30. All items currently 

on reserve or on interlibrary loan order will also be suspended.  

 

• Computer usage is suspended. 

 

• Please do not return materials at this time. Borrowers who have checked out materials will 

not be charged late fees. 

 

• Online resources will remain available. 

 

 

LOCKHART POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

The lobby has been closed to walk-in traffic. Please call (512) 398-4401 for non-emergencies. As 

always, in the event of an emergency, please dial 911. 

 

LOCKHART ANIMAL SHELTER 

 

The Lockhart Animal Shelter will continue operations but will be closed to walk-in traffic. Individuals 

may not enter without an appointment. To inquire about a lost pet, call (512) 376-3336. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


